
Dear Princeton Class,          July 2024 

I am excited that you are joining Princeton Class with me in September! I will be your new 

teacher. I wanted to write to you to tell you a little bit about me, our classroom and the fun 

things we will be doing at school in year 3.   

Mrs Gafford:   

I am an Early Years, Primary and Forest School teacher and look forward 

to starting my journey at Hale School with you in September.  

Science is my favourite subject, closely followed by art and history. I also 

enjoy maths. I love reading and can’t wait to show you the books we will read in Year 3.  

Princeton Classroom: 

We will be moving into our classroom together for the first time in 

September. I can’t wait to set it up for our new learning. We will have 

plenty of calming games, jigsaws and a book corner to enjoy.  

 

We will explore fun history and geography topics, create wonderful art, use our voices and 

other instruments in music, get physical in PE, design and make items in DT, build 

understanding of faith and religion in RE, discuss and share ideas in PSHE and develop our 

computing skills.  

I can’t wait to see you in September and to experience the exciting times ahead of us in year 

3. 

 

Bye for now and have a fantastic Summer!  

Mrs. Gafford  


